
 

 

Summer is in full swing and we are enjoying every minute of it. The month of July kicks off our new 

school year, and we are so excited to welcome all the new and returning families! 

Please note: We are closed on Wednesday, July 4th for Independence Day.  

Vacation Reminders 

We want to make sure your tuition account is properly managed, so please remember to let us know if 

you are going on vacation this summer. Vacation request forms can be found at the front desk.  

Sunscreen & Water Reminders 

Please check with your child’s teacher to ensure that your child has sunscreen here and we have an 

authorization form signed to apply it. We ask that all families apply sunscreen on their child in morning 

and we will re-apply in the afternoon.  This applies to all of our summer camp families as well.  

If you’ve not already done so, please send a labeled water bottle to school with your child. We take 

these outside with each class to ensure that students always have access to water while playing. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 



 

Events for July 

 

 Tuesdays, July 3rd- Wear Red, White and Blue 

 Wednesday, July 4th- No School for Independence Day 

 Friday, July 13th- Water Day 

 Wednesday, July 18th- Hat Day 

 Thursday, July 26th- Hawaiian Day 
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